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Dear chair Golden, Vice Chair Golden, Vice Chair Nash, and members of the 

committee, 

 

Senate bill 427 safeguards our streams by ensuring the voluntary water rights 

changes won't further diminish streamflows. The narrow fix closes a dangerous 

loophole and brings modern environmental values into Oregon's outdated water 

rights transfer review process. 

 

I urge you to support SB 427 and the life-sustaining stream flows it will safeguard. 

 

Thank you, 

Kathleen Boylan 


